
Item No. 4a 
 

SUNDERLAND HEALTH AND WELLBEING BOARD 18 September 2015 
 
FEEDBACK FROM THE ADULTS PARTNERSHIP BOARD 
 
Report of the Chair of the Adults Partnership Board 
 

 
The Adults Partnership Board met on Tuesday 8th September, 2015. 
 
3. Matters Arising 
 
KG confirmed Michelle Meldrum, Gentoo will be attending the next Board to give a 
further update on the Over2You project. 
. 
4. Health & Wellbeing Board – Agenda 
 
KG provided details of the agenda items for next HWBB. 
 
5. Launch of Age Friendly City 
 
SC reported feedback from the World Health Organisation (WHO) on Age Friendly City 
status had been expected in August.  Age UK have organised a launch event on the 
19th October.  The event will be held at Bede Tower and the invitations will be going out 
shortly.  SC noted the Chair would give a speech which will include celebrating 65 
years of work by AgeUK.  There will be workshops and discussion groups later in the 
day trying to establish where people can commit to action to take forward the age 
friendly agenda. 
 
6. VCS Provider Event – ‘The Shape of Things to Come’  
 
GK provided details on a VCS Provider Event.  The event will be held in Newcastle on 
the 29th September and is aimed at VCS Care & Support providers looking at their 
future role in delivering health and social care.  The event is free and aimed at current 
and prospective VCS providers of Care & Support services for adults.  There are 3 
places open to each organisation. 
 
Any Other Business 
 
CH asked if the Board could revisit the Terms of Reference and its core purpose.  KG 
suggested reviewing both the Childrens Trust and Adults Board together at the report to 
the November meeting.  
 
Date and Time of Next Meeting  
Tuesday 10th November, 2015 at 2.30pm. 
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